
 
 

 

  

 

Thursday 22nd March 

Dear Parents and carers, 

LIFESKILLS – LEARNING FOR LIVING, BRISTOL 
Monday 16th April 2018 
 
Year 6 will be visiting the Create Centre in Bristol on Monday 16th April for Life Skills 
workshops. They will have an action packed morning where they will have experience of 
dealing with potential hazards that they might come across in everyday life, in a controlled 
environment. 
 
The Life Skills experience and coach costs will be funded by Banwell School. 
 
The children will need to be provided with a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to a Free 
School Meal this will be provided by the school kitchen, but please provide a drink (non-
fizzy).  
 
We will be leaving school at 8.55am, so please bring your child straight to the old hall for 
registration at 8.40am. The children will be back at school before the end of the day. Please 
let us know only if you do not give consent for your child to attend. 
 
Parent help is needed for this trip, so if you can help out please speak to a member of the 
team as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards  

Mrs Gould  
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